
 

Dear Families: 
 

Today we celebrated the confirmation of three new members of our church!  

We had a short Sunday School today, but when we did go downstairs we 

talked about what confirmation is.  We talked about the roles and 

responsibilities of church members, and what the Holy Spirit asks us to do.  

We did an art project to remind us of the gifts that the Holy Spirit gives us.  

 

We continue to celebrate the Easter season as well.  Jesus’ resurrection 

means that, when we choose to follow Him, we will be saved from our sins 

forever! It the reason we choose to act the way we do, and say the things we 

say.  Easter is why we have the values that we have as Christians- and those 

ideas, values and beliefs have changed the world. We must do all we can to 

uphold Christ in today’s world so more people can become sheep in His 

flock. 

 

Looking ahead, Youth Sunday will be June 12.  The students will begin 

preparing for that special day in the coming weeks.  We hope to showcase 

all that we’ve learned this year and can’t wait for you to see our hard work! 

 

Thanks for joining us today!   

Carol McClellan 

CE Director 

 
 


